
MEDIA MENTIONS

El Campito Receives $50K Grant To Enhance
Education Facilities
May 24, 2023 South Bend

John Smarrella and Amy Kintz were quoted in May 24 news coverage of
the Barnes & Thornburg Racial and Social Justice Foundation’s grant
award in South Bend to El Campito Child Development Center. One story,
“El Campito receives $50K grant to enhance education facilities,”
appeared on WNDU-TV. The check presentation was also covered in
articles in ABC-57 and WSBT-CBS/Fox.

RELATED PEOPLE

John C. Smarrella
Partner
South Bend
P 574-237-1133
F 574-237-1125
john.smarrella@btlaw.com

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/1gf9CkRWOwC8EoMu2_ZzA?domain=wndu.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/RCygCKrl5YUOqKBsM6cgg?domain=abc57.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MishCL9m5YUKPqmTqWQyP?domain=wsbt.com

